



MELANIE NUTTER Director

MEMO:

To: Commission on the Environment

From: Mark Palmer, Green Building Coordinator

Date: October 21, 2010

Re: Standards for Bird-Safe Buildings

The Standards for Bird-Safe Buildings will be presented to you by AnMarie Rodgers, Manager of Legislative Affairs, SF Planning Department., at the October 25, 2010 meeting of the Policy Committee.

The Planning Department is accepting public comment on this document through the end of this calendar year. The Planning Commission would welcome the opportunity to engage with the Commission on the Environment, and hear any ideas you might have for improving the document, or resources that might be brought to bear on implementation or outreach activities.

Please feel free to be in touch directly with AnMarie to follow up with comments, questions, or further engagement with the Planning Commission.

AnMarie Rodgers

AnMarie.Rodgers@sfgov.org

415-558-6395

Sincerely, Mark Palmer 415-355-3710

Telephone: (415) 355-3700 • Fax: (415) 554-6393

Email: environment@sfgov.org • www.sfenvironment.org